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19th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
‘Winter Olympics’ – Wednesday, 16th October 2019 – Dr Challoner’s High School 
 
On Wednesday, 16th October 2019 Windmills have been invited to take part in a ‘Winter Olympics 
for Reception Children’ sporting event at Dr Challoner’s High School, Amersham (DCHS).  We will 
leave for the festival at 8.50am and the children will have lunch in school as normal when they 
return. 
 
As we have an early start, please can you ensure that your child arrives at school at 8.40am and is 
already dressed in their PE kit, wearing trainers and with a water bottle (we will have sent PE 
kits home) A hoodie or school tracksuit jacket is advisable to keep warm on the journey.   
 
Please also send in your child’s uniform in their PE bag as they will get changed when we return.  
 
If you would be interested in helping out on the day then please indicate below and I will contact you 
to let you know whether your offer of help will be needed on this occasion. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to the office by Wednesday, 2nd October. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Wale 
Windmills 
 
 
 
 
 
 
…………………..………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
‘Winter Olympics’ – Wednesday, 16th October 2019 – Dr Challoner’s High School 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………..…………………………  
 
 I give permission for my child to travel by coach to DCHS on Wednesday, 16th October 2019 
 
Emergency Contact Number for Day:…………………………………………...……………… 
 
 I would like to attend the trip as a parent volunteer 
 
Name:……………………………………………………..Signed: …………………………..……   
 

 
Please complete and return to the office by Wednesday 2nd October 2019. 
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